
 
Parents please be aware 

     
 

There has been an increase in young people buying what at first appear to be regular JELLY SWEETS, 

GUMMY BEARS or similar sweets. 

These sweets are not what they appear to be.  They are in fact mixed with CANNABIS and have a 

detrimental effect on those eating them. 

Sadly a number of School pupils in Sutton have been either very ill or HOSPITALISED as a result of 

eating them. 

The Schools in Sutton have been made aware of these incidents.   The school staff are being 

observant and students found in possession will be directed to the police  

Please familiarize yourselves with the below.  Sutton police have seized these cannabis sweets this 

week.  Keep an ‘eye out’ for the below/similar packets of sweets.  They have cannabis infused or 

similar written on them.  

 

                                                                           

If you find any then please inform the school or call Police on 101 or 999 


